
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE AUGUST 20, 2001 

THE FILIPINO-CANADIAN ASSOCIATION OF VAUGHAN TWINNING CELEBRATION - CITY 
PLAYHOUSE 

Recommendation 

Councillor Kadis recommends: 
 
That the City of Vaughan approves of applying a facility credit for the Filipino-Canadian 
Association of Vaughan�s fundraising event to celebrate the twinning anniversary between the 
City of Vaughan and Baguio City, Philippines. This event is being held on October 28, 2001 with 
all proceeds going to the establishment of a Bahay, Pulungan (meeting place). 

Purpose 

To obtain Council approval for a facility credit for an event being held by the Filipino-Canadian 
Association of Vaughan. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

This will represent the 4th anniversary of the signing of the twinning agreement between the City 
of Vaughan and Baguio City, Philippines. 
 
The City of Vaughan has entered into an agreement with the operators of the City Playhouse to 
provide the City of Vaughan the use of the City Playhouse for 3 events on an annual basis. 

Conclusion 

Since the City of Vaughan has an agreement with the operator of the City Playhouse to provide 
for 3 events, it is being recommended that Council approval be given for the Filipino-Canadian 
Association of Vaughan to hold their fundraising event at this location.  

Attachments 

none 

Report prepared by: 

Debi Traub, Council Administrative Assistant 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Councillor Susan Kadis 
 


